

- DIARY DATES

7 September 2018

Official Opening of the Bencubbin Multipurpose Complex

18 September 2018

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 3:00pm in Council Chambers, 80 Monger St, Bencubbin

18 September 2018

Recycling Collection

COUNCILLORS

Cr Tony Sachse

President P: 9685 1257 crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Nick Gillett

Deputy President P: 9686 2007 crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Faulkner

P: 9686 1050 crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Leeanne Gobbart

P: 9684 8042 crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Rachel Kirby

P: 9686 1160 crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Putt

P: 9686 2078 crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Ian Sanders

P: 9685 1213 crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Shire of Mt Marshall

THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE —

3 September 2018

BENCUBBIN MULTIPURPOSE COMPLEX OFFICIAL OPENING



We look forward to seeing you at the official opening of the Bencubbin Multipurpose Complex this Friday 7th September at 4pm.

CEO VISIT TO BEACON

CEO, John Nuttall's next visit to Beacon to meet with community members is scheduled for **Monday 10 September** at 2.00pm, through until 4:00pm at Beacon Central.



COMMUNITY SATISFACTION SURVEY

Shire staff and Council continue to aim to achieve best possible outcomes for the community. We are eager to hear from you and whether your expectations of staff and Council are being met. A community satisfaction survey is now available to collect community feedback and qualitative data. Surveys are open until Friday 21 September.

There are three different ways you can complete your survey. A paper copy will be delivered via your postal service and links have been provided on both our Facebook page and website.

Website: www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Facebook: www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall

The Shire greatly appreciates your time to complete the survey. It is valuable information, which will be used to better serve our residents.











80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au